August 29, 2017
Dear Educators and Parents,

Lake County Right to Life is sponsoring its annual RIGHT TO LIFE ORATORY CONTEST for all high school students on one of the following topics: Abortion; Infanticide; Embryonic Stem Cell Research; Sex-Selective Abortions; and Euthanasia. All high school students currently in grades 9-12 may participate, with qualifying juniors and seniors going on to the state and/or national competition. 

This is a great opportunity to expand your students’ knowledge! We want to promote their abilities to organize and express their pro-life views; we also strive to give the contestants an opportunity to meet other pro-life teens.  The contest will take place on Saturday, March 24, 2018, at the Griffith-Calumet Public Library, 1215 E. 45th Avenue, Griffith, Indiana, from 11:00 A.M.—3:00 P.M.

Organizing, researching, and writing a speech of this caliber is a great exercise in English and social studies skills, and would be an excellent asset to your classroom curriculum. Any help you might need in speech, writing and delivery, would be gladly furnished. Just contact Luci Sadlowski, the Oratory Contest Coordinator, with any questions at 219-743-4360.


We would very much like your participation in the stand for the sanctity of human life. The 20178Contest Rules, along with Contest Application Forms, are enclosed. Please return the Contest Application Form and a copy of the contestant’s speech no later than March 1st, to one of the following addresses:

Mail:     Lake County Right to Life, P.O. Box 267, Griffith, IN 46319

Email:   office@lakecortl.org
Thank you,
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Len Reynolds
Board President, LCRTL
P.S. Forms may be copied or obtained from our website, www.lakecortl.org.

